Sarah Gantenbein

Please reconsider your proposal to not allow Aethon to increase their produced water discharge
quantities. They are a vital part of this community and provide good jobs and essential tax money.
Without the opportunity to expand their operation we run the risk of losing them altogether which
would be extremely detrimental to the economy. Allow them to continue to operate a safe,
environmentally conscious business in Fremont County.



